
 

 

Notice: Unplanned System Maintenance 
 

August 4, 2017 
 
 
This notice is to advise you of some unplanned IT system maintenance effective today and through the 
weekend. WINS will be accessible to amend your nominations as needed, however for authorized 
results by cycle, please refer to the scheduled quantity report from the inter-connecting pipeline, 
Enbridge. 
 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. We will notify you when the maintenance has been completed.  
 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your reference: 
http://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/ChoosingANaturalGasSupplier/TransportationServiceOpt
ion/TransportMarketersActivities/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 
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